



27th October 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

COME AND SEE MY WRITING



It was wonderful to see so many parents on Wednesday this week when they were invited to come and see their child's writing. It was super to see so many dad's as well.

Children loved to show their parents their work and we had some super comments from parents.

'I am very happy with the progress of my daughter's work, Keep it up!' (Inaya Javaid)

'I feel that my child has improved his writing since he started year 3. I enjoyed coming into school to see my child's work.' (Mr Imran Saddique)

Thank you to all the parents that came in and we aim to make this a regular event each half term.

BRAINBUILDER

Your child will have received their Brainbuilder homework to work on over the holidays. Mrs Seabright will be coming into class after the holidays to see the super progress your child has made since the Summer project. Remember those high standards children that Mrs Seabright showed in each class.





LETTER JOIN

Attached to the newsletter is the information regarding our new Handwriting scheme Letter-join so you can support your child to work on their handwriting at home. You will find desktop, laptop, iPad and Tablet log in details and the cursive lower case letters as an example to show what is expected.

ATTENDANCE

Well done classes 2, 4, 5, 6, 7, 9, 10, 11 and 12 for achieving over 96% last week.





DATES FOR THE FIIRST WEEK BACK AFTER HALF TERM

* Friday 10th November - Class 6's Assembly (9am Parent's Welcome in the Hall)

Wishing all our children a safe and happy half term.



